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The 2019-2020 Membership Committee to our professional members are Greg 

Carlson, Keith Allhands, Susan Smith, Fred Starling, Lauren Willis, Jeff Copeland, 

President and Nena Lindrose, Administrative Director. 

Jessica Tegan Langdon and Pakou Vang Remick serve our student membership.  

 

Thanks to Daniel Wilson, Scott Schutte, Chris Schutte, Suzanne Hussar, Grace 

Heeralall, Joy Greene, and Austin Greanias for your previous service. 

 

Ron Herman< Executive Director will be presenting various statistics at our November 

7, 2019 board meeting. Please see Dr. Herman’s report for the membership statistics.  

 

National and State prayer breakfasts: The AACP and Virginia Pharmacists 

Association prayer breakfasts were held July 22 and September 9, 2019, 

respectively. Sign-in sheets were turned in to me for contacting members and non-

members. Thank you emails were sent to all with invitations to nonmembers to join 

CPFI. 

 

Gatherings at National and State Pharmacy meetings are great opportunities for 

promoting membership.  

 

Past Membership Committee Chair, Daniel Wilson reported in his June 2018 report to 

the Board that over 400 former professional members had lapsed in the previous 3 

years. A plan is in place to phone recently lapsed members. The current Membership 

Committee will be making phone calls to lapsed members. Additional assistance is 

always welcome. 

 

Membership challenge. Please be proactive in inviting fellow pharmacists to join CPFI. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Greg Carlson, Pharm. D. 

CPFI VP and Membership Committee Chair 

 

 

 


